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Youth: A New Project for Young People
On Monday, January 15, the anniversary of the beginning of activities in DYA Academy, several Information Offices of Opus Dei in different parts of the world will come together to present “Youth,” a new project with material for young people.
13/01/2024
At 20:00 (Rome time) on 15 January, a launch event featuring some of the young people who participated in the project will be livestreamed on YouTube. In addition to explaining the history and purpose of the project, the event will include some personal testimonies and the unveiling of some audiovisual content.
The content produced in this project will initially be released on social media (Instagram, Spotify, and YouTube). Later, it will find a home on this website with a custom-formatted page for young people.
The event is meant for young people, will be bilingual (English and Spanish), and will last approximately one hour. The link to the livestream can be found here and will be embedded in this article before the event begins.
The launch will take place on the anniversary of the beginning of activities in DYA Academy in 1934.
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